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GRAND AVENUE STREET PROJECT UNDERWAY  
 

 Grand Avenue will get a fresh coat of pavement from Chino Hills Parkway to 

Peyton Drive as part of the rehabilitation project now underway.  All American Asphalt 

was awarded an $875,000 contract funded by the Gas Tax.  As part of the project, the 

traffic signals at the intersections of Village Center Drive, Madrugada Drive, and Calle 

San Marcos have been modified to incorporate video detection of traffic conditions. This 

will minimize traffic disruption that normally occurs during paving projects due to the 

traffic signal loops being damaged.  Starting March 26th, wheelchair ramps at the 

intersections will be reconstructed in compliance with ADA (American’s with Disabilities 

Act) regulations.  The project schedule calls for the major work and lane closures on 

Grand Avenue to be underway during Spring break.  Starting Monday, April 6th, crews 

will begin grinding the existing roadway, followed by paving through April 10th.  One lane 

of traffic in each direction will be maintained at all times.  Striping, signage, and cleanup 

work are expected to be completed in the first few weeks of May.  For additional 

information, please call (909) 364-2775. 
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